

Nr. 8, September 2020 | Distributor: The Fanö board | en.fano.se | styrelsen@fano.se

# Member meeting

In connection with the spring meeting, the board announced that a member meeting would be held after the summer if the conditions allowed. Unfortunately, the situation with Corona has not improved enough and previous recommendations remain, which means that we cannot arrange such a meeting with a clear conscience.

Therefore, we send an attached pamphlet with this Fanö News where we briefly explain what happened, what we did, and what consequences the explosion in the 29th has for the association.

If you have any thoughts about this, send an email to the address given above and we will respond to the best of our ability.

### Cleaning day

For the same reason as above, there will be no coffee in connection with the autumn cleaning day either. Containers will be available to dispose of rubbish as usual, combustible and non-combustible but not environmentally hazardous. You are welcome to clean on the associations' property and talk to your neighbors.

The containers will be on site on Sunday 11 October between 10:00 and 13:00.

#### Subletting

Remember that if you want to rent out your apartment you need to send in a request to the board. We have updated the rules for subleasing and it not as strict anymore. You can find the form on our homepage: <a href="https://en.fano.se/forms-statutes-andannual-reports/">https://en.fano.se/forms-statutes-andannual-reports/</a>

### Our homepage

We have a website that you can find at https://en.fano.se. Here you will find a lot of useful information and a good place to start looking for answers to questions you may have.

We try to keep it updated and filled with answers to recurring questions. If there is something you think should be there, send an email to the board.

#### Renovations

All renovations involving water, drains and / or kitchen fans (ventilation) MUST be approved by the Board before they begin. This is so that the board is sure that the renovation is done correctly and that you avoid any costs regarding tearing and / or moisture damage.

Fill in the form for the renovation application, submit to the board and wait for answers before the renovation begins. The form is available on the website: https://en.fano.se/renovation/

## Tire storage

Autumn is starting to make its entrance and in a while, it is time to change to winter tires. The dates will be in mid-November. We will published them in the next Fanö News.

If you want to stand in line to get a place in the tire storage, send an email to <a href="mailto:dack@fano.se">dack@fano.se</a>. Please attach your name, telephone number and which apartment number you live in.